
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/26/2017 2:18:58 AM

First name: Balz

Last name: Arrigoni

Organization: 
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Comments: to Whom It May Concern:

 

I am in favor of this project and sincerely hope that it will go forward. i am a resident of Vail and have lived here

for more than 20 years. I am also a father of  two SSCV athletes and a coach and a business owner in the valley.

I support this project as the Ski Club and the racing brings International athletes and business to our resort

community. Further the Ski Industry has a visibility in European Country and when International Teams spend

time in Vail it is free advertising. with a more substantial training Area , Vail could attract more international and

national Teams and ski clubs to come and train on our mountain. 

Further the safety of our Athletes will be enhanced with a separate training hill that doesn't funnel into the general

public of Gold Peak Base Area. 

my main concern for my athletes and kids is ample training area in a safe environment.

 

Sincerely,

Balz Arrigoni 

 


